PRESS RELEASE

It has been reported in a section of the press that certain
schools namely, BGS International School, Dwarka,
VSPK International School, Rohini and Prabhu Dayal
Public School, Shalimar Bagh are not complying with the
provisions of the admission policy for pre-primary classes
as notified by the Directorate of Education orders dated
18.12.2013 and 27.12.2013 respectively.

The Directorate of Education took a serious note of these
reports and issued Show Cause Notices to these schools
seeking their explanation on the matter. Further, the
Deputy Directors of Education of the districts concerned
visited these schools on 4th January, 2014 to verify the
allegations made in this regard.

The Principals of these schools in their replies to the show
cause notices, have admitted their lapse and have
expressed regret for inadvertently deviating from the
aforesaid orders of the Directorate of Education. They
have rectified the errors and further assured that they will
henceforth strictly abide by the policy regarding admission
to pre primary classes in schools as notified vide the
orders of the Directorate dated 18.12.2013 and
27.12.2013.

Further, all private unaided schools have been advised to
strictly follow the policy regarding admission to pre-
primary classes in letter and spirit.



